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3rd September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School Lunches 
 
I am pleased to say that as from Monday, 7th September our school kitchen will be able to provide hot 
meals again for the pupils.  
 
As you know from previous correspondence, lunches are being eaten in the classroom at the moment.   To 
ensure food is kept hot, meals will be delivered to the classrooms in disposable containers.     
 
I am attaching menu information for the next three weeks.   Your child will just need to let their class 
teacher know in the morning that they wish to have a school dinner.  
 
Meals cost £2.30 and must be paid for online, in advance, direct to Principals using the following link:-  
https://www.principals-catering.com/    
 

 
 
Scroll down to ‘Buy Meals’ and click on this tab.  
 

https://www.principals-catering.com/
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The screen will then appear for you to log on (if you already have an account) or to sign up for an account.  
 

 
 
 
If your child is entitled to means tested Free School Meals or is in Years R, 1 or 2 you do not need to pay for 
your child’s meal.    
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 


